
 

 

 

Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan’s 

Sardar Patel College of Engineering 
(Govt. Aided Autonomous Institute Affiliated to University of Mumbai)  

Munshi Nagar, Bhavan’s Campus, Andheri (West), Mumbai 400058.  
 

Date: 14.09.2024 

NOTICE 
 
 

The Govt. of Maharashtra has declared a public holiday of Eid-e-Milad on Wednesday, 18th 

Sept 2024 instead of Monday, 16th Sept 2024.  

 

The Test-I examination scheduled on Wednesday, September 18th, 2024 for M. Tech. 

semester III will be conducted on Monday, September 23rd 2024.  

 

All the M. Tech students are advised to note the changes in the schedule.  
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